Ibtate of B>outfj Carolina
Office of tlie (Oobcrnor

Nikki R. Haley 1205 Pendleton Street
Governor Columbia 29201

February 27, 2014

Mr. Roy G. Wilson, #276454
Perry Correctional Institution
430 Oaklawn Road

Pelzer, South Carolina 29669

Dear Mr. Wilson,

On February 5, 2014, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for “a copy
of the multi-jurisdictional agreement between Richland County and Lexington County that was
intact from January 1st through July 1st of 2000,

Our office does not possess records from prior administrations. Please be advised that the South
Carolina Department of Archives and History can be contacted at the following address to
request records in the possession of governors’ offices prior to the current administration.

South Carolina Department of Archives and History
8301 Parklane Road
Columbia, South Carolina 29223

Sincerely,

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel



